
Stinger Drive Park– Timeline and Summary 

7/19/24 We are pleased to announce upcoming improvements to the common area located 
near Stinger Drive Park, this park is located off of Stinger Drive. 
 
The existing Bocce Ball court will be removed, and the area will be resurfaced with fresh sod.  
 
Additionally, we will be installing two new benches to create a more inviting space for relaxation 
and social interaction. 
 
We are currently finalizing the start date and will provide updates as they become available. 
 
 
 

 

 


